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Editorial 

It is with particular pleasure that I welcome Dr J. T. Hughes, M.D., F.R.C.P., 

F.R.C.Path. as the second Assistant Editor of our Journal. Dr Trevor Hughes 

is very well known internationally for his important contributions in the field 

of Neuropathology and is the author of a standard authoritative book on 

Neuropathology, 'Pathology of the Spinal Cord'. In particular his interest, 

researches and writings are on the pathology of spinal trauma. He is a senior 

member of the staff of the University of Oxford, England and is the past Editor 

of the Journal of Neurological Sciences and is on the Advisory Board of the 

important journal 'Brain'. 

It also gives me great pleasure to welcome two additional Members to the 

Editorial Board of PARAPLEGIA: Professor George Fink, M.A., M.D., 

D. Phil, Director of the Medical Research Council Brain Metabolism Unit in the 

University of Edinburgh, Scotland. Professor Fink is a most distinguished 

Neuropharmacologist. Miss Ida Bromley, M.B.E., M.C.S.P. is District Super­

intendent Physiotherapist at the Royal Free Hospital, London, England and is 

Editor of 'Tetraplegia and Paraplegia: A Guide for Physiotherapists'. She is a 

world authority in her special field in physiotherapy. 

It is noted that Professor George W. Hohmann, Ph.D. is Professor Emeritus 

of Psychology in the University of Arizona, U.S.A. 

Phillip Harris 

Editor 
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